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Friday 14th January 2021 
Dear Parents,


Re:  Remote Learning Survey 

At very short notice we have all had to adapt to current way of working, so I wanted to take the 
opportunity to say what an amazing job you’re doing supporting your child’s wellbeing and learn-
ing during this time. 

To help us make sure we’re providing the right support for you and your child, we’d like to know 
your thoughts on aspects of our approach to remote learning.  

This will help us to make sure we’re meeting your needs and the needs of your children

Please take the time to complete this short survey (click here), it should only take a couple of 
minutes to complete.

Please complete the survey by Wednesday 20th January, 2021. 

Your replies will be treated in the strictest confidence.

Your feedback is very important to us.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Tinker
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